

## DIOCESE OF FORT WAYNE-SOUTH BEND

POST OFFICE BOX 390 • FORT WAYNE, INDIANA 46801
October 1, 1975

Mr. Stephen B. Clark
The Catholic Charismatic Renewal Service Committee
P.O. Box 102
Ann Arbor, Michigan 48107

Dear Mr. Clark:

Having just returned from a Holy Year Pilgrimage to Rome, I am under some pressure to catch up with my neglected work and keep pace with current obligations. Hence my delay in replying to your letter of September 22nd.

Since I do not subscribe to The National Catholic Reporter, seldom read it and have no high regard for its policies pertaining to the coverage of "Catholic" news, I am not prepared to enter into a discussion of its references to the True House situation.

Nor do I care to pursue the past, so to speak. I am much more concerned about the future of the Pentecostal program. That will depend, as you know, on the quality of its leadership and the measure of responsible direction and control exercised by its leaders. I stand ready to help in any way in which I may be useful. Past experience does not offer me a great deal of hope in that regard. I appreciate your evident wish to cooperate.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Bishop of Fort Wayne-South Bend